PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission for Tuesday January 26, 2016, has been cancelled.  

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Tuesday, February 16, 2016.      
                      Linda Sadlon
                                             Linda Sadlon, Clerk
                                             Planning and Zoning Commission 
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